
 

Vehicle stolen in carjacking has been located 

April 25, 2021 

The car involved in a carjacking with a gun near the University of Missouri campus earlier this 

weekend has been located. The 2014 silver Nissan Sentra was discovered on a residential 

street in Columbia.  

The MU police department continues to ask for the public’s help in identifying two individuals of 

interest in the carjacking that occurred shortly after midnight, Saturday, April 24, in the Hitt 

Street Garage, 309 Hitt St. The driver, who is an MU student, was not injured. 

MUPD has located video of two individuals wanted for questioning in the case. (See picture 

below taken in the area of Ninth and Locust streets.)  

Anyone with information is asked to call the MU police department at 573-882-7202. 

This is an ongoing investigation. There is no more information to release at this time. 
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